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April 6, 1993
BULLETIN #570
BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:
RE: ATLANTIC & PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL ASSURANCE COMPANY, INC. 

We refer you to Bulletin #535 dated November 16, 1992 in which the California Insurance Department 
found the above company unacceptable for the placement of nonadmitted insurance. After additional 
review, the Department has asked that we reiterate to the Membership, the Department's continued 
objection to the use of the company. 

Therefore, we have been requested by the California Insurance Department, acting in accordance with 
and pursuant to Section 1765. 1 of the Insurance Code, to advise all surplus line brokers and special line 
surplus line brokers that the Department's objection to the use of the company dated November 13, 1992 
has not changed, and unless and until notified by the Department to the contrary, the above insurer may 
not be employed for placements of California business. 

James S. Pugh
Assistant Manager 
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